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May 24, 2022  

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4  

Attention:  Nancy Marconi, Board Registrar 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc.'s Custom IR Application (2023-2027) | Board File No. 
EB-2021-0110 | OSEA’s Areas of Focus and Time Estimate for Technical 
Conference on Application Update  

Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 5 dated April 14, 2022, please note that the Ontario 
Sustainable Energy Association (“OSEA”) will focus at the Technical Conference on:  

 the impact of the shift from APO 2020 to APO 2021 CDM estimates  

 CDM/Energy Efficiency impacts on Appendix A (related to Hydro One’s response to O-
OSEA-007), and  

 inflation impacts on CDM and Energy Efficiency spending.  

OSEA estimates that it will require 30 minutes for questions at the Technical Conference.  

Yours truly, 
 

 
Raeya Jackiw 
 
cc: Dan Goldberger, OSEA 
 Travis Lusney, Power Advisory LLC 
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